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Mendoza, Scott P.

From: Steve Clarke [sdclarke@oValley.net]
Sent: Friday, October 07, 2011 2:55 PM
To: Mendoza, Scott P.
Subject: Glamping feedback

Scott, I got a note from Kirk Langford that I won’t pass along.  It is sarcastic in the extreme but makes the point that he 

feels glamping is over the edge.  You have a good relationship with Kirk, you might find an occasion to bring up the 

subject with him to get the toned down version. 

So far I’d have to say feedback is even stronger than mine; glamping is not camping the way residents see it. 

Steve 

 

  


